this issue, we would be grateful if you could give some thought to the best approach.

As mentioned above, we are currently preparing a table of suggested amendments to the AA which

will be sent to Members prior t0 the meeting as part of our representations and information packs.
We will also be providing reasons to approve the applications that will give members the comfort
they need to support the application if they wish.

| would be grateful if you could let me know your thoughts on these suggestions so that we can
agree the best approach for the night.

please note that this email is sent without prejudice to any further legal advice.
Many thanks

Kind regards

Eilish Loftus

Senior Planner

eilish.loftus@indigoplanning .Com

Please visit our new waebsite at www.indigoplanning.com
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